
TeCS Program Review 

Staff Input Form 

 

Each year our department is required to complete a program review.  The program review process 

involves (1) assessing the goals that we set for ourselves during the past year and providing feedback on 

how well we've accomplished those goals; and (2) setting goals for the upcoming year and identifying 

resources that are needed to achieve those goals. 

You are invited to participate in this process.  Your input is welcome, but not required.  If you would like 

to contribute to the TeCS Program Review process, enter your feedback on this form.  Feel free to 

include any attachments, and send them to the Chief Information Services Officer by November 1. 

 

 

Name: _______________________________________   Date: ______________________________ 

1) Based on last year's recommendations and goals, what did we accomplish and/or where did we fall 

short of meeting our goals? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2) What recommendations or goals should we set for our department for the coming year? 

 

 

 

 

 

3)  What resources do we need to accomplish these goals? 
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